
 

    
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 
     

    
 

 
      

      
         

     
 

   
     

    
   

  
     

    
      

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation on behalf of an amazing childcare 
provider, Julia Day Nursery. Located in Ansonia, Connecticut, Julia Day Nursery is a nationally accredited 
childcare center that has been providing quality childcare to families in the community for more than 
100 years. 

Julia Day Nursery offers flexible, full, and part-time programs for children ages 3-8 years. Each classroom 
is filled with activities that designed to help students open their minds and learn something new each 
day. It has an exciting curriculum that meets the CT early learning development standards and nutritious 
weekly menus in a safe, warm, and nurturing environment. 

At Julia Day Nursery, it is the people standing behind it that make all the difference in setting them apart 
from others in the industry. Not only are the well trained and talented at what they do, but they are also 
warm, welcoming, and friendly. They go above and beyond to ensure each child is as happy and healthy 
as possible, working hand in hand with families to allow children the best opportunity to grow and learn. 

I highly recommend Julia Day Nursery to any parent that is looking for childcare. With a kind and 
supportive staff, you can rest assured knowing your child will be well looked after in classes where they 
can play and have fun, all while enhancing their education. 

Sincerely yours, 

Luca Servino 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

657 Prospect Drive, Stratford, Connecticut, 06615 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/lservino 
Main: 203 - 540 - 8633 Email: luca.servino@schooleymitchell.com 
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